
HPS has supported survivors of gendered based violence by fundraising and 
participating in the Walk a Mile in Their Shoes event for over a decade. 

We are seeking volunteers and your financial support to help YWCA 
Hamilton end gender-based violence 

WHERE?  Hamilton City Hall Forecourt 
WHEN?    Wednesday June 14th 2023 @ 11:00AM- 1:00PM 

If you want to take part in the Walk you MUST Register!  

'Hamilton Police Service' Team Registration link: 
Registration Step - Search Team - Walk A Mile In Their Shoes 2023 (akaraisin.com) 

Select 'In Person-Team Registration' 
• Create an Account (takes 1 min) & Join Team 'Hamilton Police Service'.
• $42 Registration (is tax deductible) LUNCH & SWAG is Included

Unable to walk, but want to DONATE to show support for our team? 
Then please donate to Team 'Hamilton Police Service'. 
• Donations over $20 are tax deductible.

Donation Link: 
Donation - Walk A Mile In Their Shoes 2022 (akaraisin.com) 

Red Heels are OPTIONAL; just wear red shoes/tie/shirt/socks, etc. in support. 
The actual 'walk' is around the block (short distance). 



THANK YOU for your continued support and commitment to community 
involvement. 
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Together.Stronger.Safer. 




